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Key, Lori

From: L Monroe <l >
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 3:03 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: NO DRILLING!!!

All new drilling and expanded extraction should require a new permit and full compliance 
with current health, safety and environmental standards.  
 

Lisa D. Monroe 

  
Ojai, CA 93023 

 


